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eMedNY ICD-10 Testing Opened July 28, 
2014 
 

On July 28, 2014 eMedNY opened the Provider 
Testing Environment (PTE) for submitters to begin 
testing Medicaid claims with ICD-10 diagnosis codes. 
In addition inpatient hospital claims that utilize ICD-10 
procedure codes may be tested beginning on this 
date.  
 
Date of Service Requirement  
When submitting test claims with ICD-10 codes 
submitters must use a date of service of July 1, 2014 
or any date of service up to the date of the test 
submission. Future dates are not allowed. Submitters 
who may be testing claims with ICD-9 codes must use 
a date of service prior to July 1, 2014. 
 
More details about PTE can be found here. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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